Newsletter of the Urbana-Champaign Chapter

State Universities Annuitants Association Fall 2011

Survivor's Benefit Workshop Thursday, November 10

The UIUC Chapter will host a free workshop to update and review the benefits and forms required by SURS to apply for and receive survivor's benefits when a SURS retiree passes away.

This program should be of benefit to SURS retirees and their spouses, families or other eligible survivors.

Due to limited space, reservations are required. To reserve space call Dennis Vidoni, 367-7053 or Bill Williamson, 840-7266.

continued on page 3

We want to expand our emailing list to keep you informed and reduce mailing costs!
Please send an email to suaa.ui@gmail.com with your first and last

Chapter Website: www.suaa-ui.org

State Website: www.suaa.org

Fall Meeting Sunday, October 16, 2011 I-Hotel & Convention Center Champaign, Illinois (corner of First Street and St. Mary's Road)

1:30 p.m. Social time, refreshments & conversations with friends 2:00 p.m. Presentation with questions & answers following

UIUC Fall Chapter Meeting to Feature UI President Michael J. Hogan

UI President Michael Hogan will speak at the 2011 Fall meeting of the UIUC Chapter of SUAA. The meeting will begin with a social gathering at 1:30 PM and the program will start at 2:00 PM.

Arguably, no UI President has faced more or more substantial issues in his first year as those that confronted President Hogan. Significant and persistent budget problems at both the national and state levels have exacerbated the always-intense competition among key federal and state funding priorities; substantive changes in benefits packages for current and retired employees are under consideration; major executive openings across the University needed to be filled; capital construction funds were tied-up in a legislative disagreement; and a number of other issues arose. Join us on October 16 to get a review from President Hogan on his reactions to those and other matters, his sense of what lies ahead for the University, and other issues. The President has graciously agreed to take questions following his comments.

The fall meeting will also include status reports on the changes in e-mail service for retirees, a brief look ahead at the legislature's fall veto session, and other matters. Please join us to get up-to-date on the wide variety of issues of concern to SUAA members. Come early to catch-up with long-time friends and colleagues, discuss the status of the football team, this year's Krannert Center schedule, the latest Ollie offerings and the myriad of other things that keep us refreshed.

UIUC CHAPTER LEADERSHIP

(* Member of Executive Committee)
Officers:

Thomas Conry*
President
Robert Todd*
Vice President
Terry Ruprecht*
Secretary
Gerald Brighton
Treasurer

Committee Members: Benefits

Mary Beastall Stephen D'Arcy* Walter Tousey Dennis Vidoni H. F. (Bill) Williamson

Communications

Gary Engelgau*
Carl Larson
Jane Loeb*
Heidi Rockwood*

Legislative

Paul Dollins* Stephen Rugg* Helen Satterthwaite Richard Schoell*

Membership

Mark Netter Terri Palumbo* Robert Todd*

Programs
Stephen Rugg*
Social/Arrangements

Social/Arrangements Virginia Waaler*

Others:

State Exec. Cmte.
Paul Dollins*

State Foundation

H. F. (Bill) Williamson

Past President

Paul Dollins*
Archivist

Vacant

Newsletter Editor

Heidi Rockwood*

Webmaster
Gary Engelgau*

Liaisons:

Liaison to Campus Athalia Hunt Liaison to Clark-Lindsey Helen Satterthwaite

CHAPTER PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Thomas F. Conry

When SUAA was chartered in Illinois in 1979, it had two purposes: (1) to protect, promote, and enhance the individual and collective interests and welfare of its members; and (2) when appropriate, to direct its interest and support toward other matters concerning the general welfare of its member chapters and public institutions of higher education in Illinois.

As we start this new academic year, the debate in the General Assembly continues over budgetary priorities, unpaid bills, pension obligations and health care, including benefits for retirees. Added to this mix was the uncertainty, confusion, and angst triggered this spring by the non-renewal of the Health Alliance plans - with very short notice provided to enrollees in those plans. (Here I express our gratitude to Mr. William Mabe and his SURS team for their excellent management and leadership in guiding SURS Annuitants through the uncertainty in health-care plans and availability. SURS staff members were knowledgeable, helpful, and patient during very stressful times for all concerned.)

Members of our UIUC Chapter Executive Committee and the State SUAA Office actively worked this past year with members of the legislative and executive branches of Illinois government to advocate for our members on issues of pensions and health care. In this coming year, pensions and health care will continue to be the primary focus of our efforts in advocating for our members. That effort will be coupled with our advocacy for a strong system of public higher education, in our case, the University of Illinois. This is a public good that has long-term benefits in developing an educated citizenry and in providing a basis for economic growth and development.

Our Chapter goals for this year are threefold: Membership Development, Legislative Advocacy, and Communication.

Membership Development The UIUC Chapter had 2078 members in the July 2011 SUAA Membership Report, out of approximately 4,500 retirees. At present there are about 12,000 total SURS members (active employed, inactive, and benefit recipients) affiliated with UIUC. All SURS members are eligible to join the SUAA, and we need to reach out to our colleagues who are still employed. A high membership census is important because SUAA's voice is amplified when there is a large membership behind it, and it provides the State and local chapters with the resources to work for the individual and collective interests of members. The pension and health care issues affect not only retirees but acutely affect present university employees as well as the University of Illinois as an institution, which must remain competitive to sustain higher education's role in economic development.

<u>Legislative Advocacy</u> This past year our Legislative Committee formulated a "Legislative Position Statement and Fact Sheet" and has been continuously active in visiting with our local legislators to explain our UIUC Chapter positions on achieving fiscal stability, the importance of higher education to the State of Illinois, and the importance of

President's Message continued from Page 2

competitive benefits programs to attract and retain faculty and support staff. This year we will continue to refine and update our message as we continue to meet with area legislators. We also look to coordinate more closely with the University of Illinois on legislative issues, especially in matters of pensions and healthcare.

<u>Communication</u> Twice-per-year communication with our membership in these critical times seems increasingly insufficient, and we are striving to improve the flow of information. In the past we have held a fall and a spring general meeting, which have guest speakers and are well attended. We publish *The Annuitant* twice per year; the fall issue is sent only to the UIUC Chapter membership, while the spring issue is sent to all UIUC retirees. We are considering supplementing these print communications with an email newsletter, which would be sent quarterly or more often.

Unfortunately, we do not have email addresses for all our members. (In fact, we have active email addresses for only around 800 of our 2078 members.) You can help by sending your name and email address to <<suaa.ui@gmail.com>>. With a broadly distributed email newsletter, we can save on postage, and we can compose and send it with very short turn-around time.

I look forward to your comments at <<suaa.ui@gmail.com>> and to your support in this coming year.

Survivor's Benefit Workshops continued from Page 1

This workshop will be conducted by a SURS representative and will be approximately one hour in length, depending on the number of questions. This will be an interactive meeting that will allow you to ask questions and receive answers directly from SURS staff.

WHEN: Thursday, November 10

TIME: 10:00-11:00 a.m.

WHERE: Meeting room at the State

Universities Retirement System 1901 Fox Dr., Champaign

Parking is free.

DUE TO LIMITED SPACE, RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED. There is no fee for this program.

To reserve space call:

Dennis Vidoni 367-7053 Bill Williamson 840-7266

A waiting list will be developed if the number of registrants exceeds space, and additional workshops may be planned. Be prepared to leave a phone number or other contact information in case there is a change in meeting date, venue or if additional workshops are scheduled.

REVISION OF THE CHAPTER'S BYLAWS

H. F. (Bill) Williamson

At the Chapter's Annual Meeting on May 1, 2011, the amendments to the Chapter's Bylaws proposed by the Executive Committee were approved. The changes were the result of the first major review of the Bylaws in over twenty years. Though we felt that no significant changes were necessary, the amendments helped to clarify the document so that it reflected current practices. For examples, single payment dues are due on an individual's membership anniversary rather than on July 1. The revised copy of the Bylaws is available on the Chapter's web site (http://suaa-ui.org/).

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

Rick Schoell and Steve Rugg

The 97th General Assembly completed its Spring Legislative session on May 31, 2011. The State legislature passed significant legislation dealing with the FY2012 budget, redistricting, worker's compensation, gaming expansion and education reform, The Governor has signed all of these bills into law with the exception of gaming which still awaits his action. The General Assembly will return in late October for its veto session.

Regarding pension issues, nearly one hundred bills were introduced in the Spring session which would have affected public employees, retirees and the fiscal stability of the public pension funds. Among the provisions included in proposed legislation were changes to: the multiplier used to calculate annuities, the cost of living adjustment (COLA), the length of service to retire, and the calculation of salary to determine the annuity. Additionally the Speaker has recommended consideration of a constitutional amendment which could hinder the ability to improve or change any pension benefit.

Fortunately, no legislation was passed which would have affected retirees or public employees in any negative way. However, the debate over pension reform continues and the legislative leaders have indicated they will continue to address pension reform through working forums and groups in the coming months. Accordingly, it is imperative that we remain vigilant and continue to provide our input and communicate our message to policy makers to ensure our benefits are not diminished and that our public pension systems remain fiscally sound. (The UI Institute of Government and Public Affairs is conducting a by-invitation-only seminar on pension issues in early October. UIUC SUAA Chapter has secured an invitation to attend this session and we plan to report on it at the Fall Chapter meeting.)

The issue of health insurance contracts for public employees and retirees continues to be a salient issue. At present, the State Legislative Commission on Governmental Forecasting and Accountability (COGFA) has authorized the Executive to negotiate group health insurance contract extensions with Health Alliance and Personal Care that would run until June 30, 2012. A ninety day extension of existing heath care contracts was approved by COGFA earlier this year and the additional nine month extension was deemed necessary because a pending law suit challenging the awarding of new state health care contracts could take months before a final ruling.

State budget issues also remain significant in the dealings between the Governor and General Assembly. Recent announcements from the Governor's Office concerning planned closures of state prisons and mental health institutions and the corresponding layoffs of state employees appear to reflect a measure of brinksmanship between the Governor and Legislative leaders. It remains to be seen whether any current year budget actions will be taken during the Fall veto session, and if they are not, whether budget rescissions or guidelines/requirements for reduced spending for all state agencies including universities will be required. In addition, some questions remain over whether budget actions and funding assumptions for the Illinois Student Assistance Commission have been fully implemented with respect to the eligibility of students at proprietary institutions for ISAC support. If those students remain eligible for ISAC support, additional reductions in the higher education budgets for the current year may be required.

The upcoming months promise to be busy and we will continue to monitor this situation and the upcoming Legislative veto session closely.

REPORT ON BIG 10 RETIREES ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE

University of Wisconsin-Madison, August 12-14. 2011

H. F. (Bill) Williamson

The Big Ten Retiree Association was formed in 1992 with the purpose of holding annual meetings at which the member associations could exchange information about what benefits they receive from their universities and/or states; how these organizations serve their members; and the services that these organizations and their members provide their universities. The twentieth annual meeting at the University of Wisconsin-Madison on August 12-14, 2011 was attended by incoming Chapter President Tom Conry and former Chapter President H. F. (Bill) Williamson. Eleven of the twelve Big 10 Universities were represented including Nebraska for the first time with only Northwestern absent.

The meeting was well planned by our hosts from the University of Wisconsin Retirement Association (UWRA) with a theme of "Building" Bridges: Keeping Connected in Retirement." We heard from leaders of other Associations about their programs for connecting members interested in volunteering with service opportunities within their Universities and in the surrounding communities. As noted in the information for one group, "Research shows that developing new interests and building relationships gives our lives a spark that will keep us young – at any age!" This was also the theme of the major address on "Staying Engaged: Good News for the Aging Brain" which complemented nicely the presentations at previous meetings including that by Art Kramer on "Maintaining a Healthy Mind and Brain" when we were hosts in 2008. We also had the usual tour of the campus. This included an extensive tour of the Wisconsin Institutes for Discovery led by its Director John Wilev.

On Sunday morning, there are two sessions. At the first, the business meeting, the importance of these meeting was illustrated by the almost unanimous vote rejecting a motion to meet every other year. At the second, we have a chance to hear from representatives of each Association about their successes and challenges during the past year. The planning is already underway for the twenty-first annual meeting at The Ohio State University next August.

COMMUNICATIONS

Gary Engelgau

The Annuitant, this biannual newsletter, is our main communication vehicle with our total membership. Publishing just twice a year and considering how fast things are changing with regard to benefits, particularly Health benefits, and retirement, we strongly encourage you to refer to both the SUAA website: www.suaa.org, and our Chapter's website: www.suaa-ui.org, for more information. Both sites continuously update information and recommend other useful sources to learn and keep informed on issues important in preparation for, and during, retirement.

We strongly encourage you to give SUAA your email address if you have not already done so, or your email address has changed. Just email: suaa@suaa.org this message: Please add (Or change) my email address as shown above to the UIUC Chapter membership file. My name is (Use your name from your address on this newsletter since that is how you are listed on the SUAA membership). Providing SUAA with your email assures timely notifications of the issues through the SUAA Mini-Briefings and Take Action Notices.

Posting on our web sites and contacts through email are much faster and significantly less expensive than hard copy mail. We will be supplementing our paper correspondence with emails to our members who have given their email address to SUAA. We know some of our members do not like to use electronic communication but it is almost the only way that the SUAA office in Springfield communicates. We will continue to mail this Chapter newsletter twice a year.

We hope to continually improve communication with our members. If there is information you would like in this newsletter, or our web site, that you currently do not find, please let us know. All feedback is appreciated.



ANNUAL FALL MEMBERSHIP REPORT The Membership Committee

As of September 1, 2011, our chapter membership totaled 2,078, representing an increase of 76 members since July 2010. Of that total, 1,361 members pay their dues via the SURS dues deduction method, and the remaining 717 make their annual payment by check or PayPal. (PLEASE **NOTE:** in November, SUAA will have payroll deduction available to current University employees.) As part of this option, the University required that the deductible dues be common for all three campuses. Thus, UIC is reducing their dues from \$36 to \$33 per year; UIS is reducing their dues from \$34 to \$33; and our UIUC chapter is raising our dues from \$30 to \$33 per year (or an additional .25 per month for all members). Retired members are encouraged to opt to have their dues deducted at their next renewal as this method benefits SUAA by keeping costs down. Moreover, it is a convenience to members by making renewal automatic. Additionally, our chapter looks forward to offering and encouraging current University employees to select this method when it becomes available in November 2011.

We wish to point out that while the organization's membership is substantial, it still represents only a little more than 25% of all UIUC retirees who receive benefits from SURS and are eligible to join. Please note the Fall Meeting is scheduled Sunday, October 16. We look forward to your participation and the opportunity to exchange information vital to UIUC retirees at this meeting. Feel free to share this information and invitation to the Fall Meeting with fellow retirees. This issue of *The Annuitant* is sent only to current members and those recently retired. (The spring edition is sent to all UIUC retirees.)

Please note that SUAA is on the forefront:

- Pushing legislation to fund the public pension systems.
- Hindering deeper reforms to the public pension and healthcare benefit systems at the Committee Hearing level in both the Illinois House and Senate.
- Presenting testimonies with accompanying documentation to the Governor's office

- and other policymakers regarding the hardships placed on the membership due to the State's inability to make timely payments to healthcare providers.
- Proposing responsible approaches for debt reduction to the Governor and Leadership in the General Assembly.
- Introducing legislation to improve benefits for all participants and beneficiaries of SURS; bringing further awareness to related issues; being recognized for credible requests to preserve current benefits.
- Working to right the wrongs of PA096-0889 (SB1946) that was hastily passed as pension reform on March 24, 2010.
- Blocking legislation to impose a premium for healthcare coverage on retirees.
- Preventing legislation from passing that would eliminate tuition waivers for faculty and staff.
- Monitoring and participating on State mandated committees to evaluate, align and recommend State funding practices critical for the economic and social wellbeing of the higher education community.

At this critical time, we are asking you to join--or continue to support--our association as we fight for your benefits; membership in SUAA is economical when considering what it is attempting to protect. We are working for you and we need your participation and help!



Changes to University of Illinois email for retirees and others...

If you are still using the University of Illinois email service, please remember that CITES notified you this summer that Express Email is being deactivated on Oct. 31 and replaced with a new email service, called UC Exchange 2010. All retirees of the Urbana campus will be receiving a UC Exchange 2010 account.

CITES has developed a changeover process that allows you to pick the date to change to the new email service and also migrates all of your Express Email files (Yes, including attached files!) to the Exchange system.

The CITES Help Desk is ready to provide support as you transition to the new email service. You have two options:

If you would like to move your own email without the assistance of the CITES Help Desk, there is a guide on this on the web page: http://www.cites.illinois.edu/email/exchange2010/moving/index.html. There is also a list of frequently asked questions about the Express to Exchange migration process at: http://www.cites.illinois.edu/email/exchange2010/moving/faq.html

Or if you would like the Help Desk to assist you with this process, you need to (1) use the Express Email Migration and Deactivation Tool https://express-migration.cites.illinois.edu/, which allows you to select a date when your current email will be automatically moved to the new UC Exchange 2010 service. (2) Call or email the CITES Help Desk (contact information is below) to set an appointment to finish the migration and address any questions you may have as a result of the automatic email move.

All Express Email accounts will be turned off on October 31st, 2011, so please act soon to begin moving your email account.

NOTE: The change in email services does not affect your email address, which will remain NetID@illinois.edu

CITES Help Desk contact information

Email: consult@illinois.edu Phone: (217) 244-7000 Toll Free: (800) 531-2531

Chat: http://www.cites.illinois.edu/help/

Your SUAA Executive Committee wants to take this opportunity to say thanks to Ted Myhre and CITES staff for making the changeover process for Express Email users uncomplicated and straightforward, not just for retirees, but for everyone who used the old system.

HELP WANTED!

The UIUC Chapter is seeking a volunteer or volunteers to assist with various projects including record maintenance and the preparation of the newsletter.

SUAA UIUC Chapter is looking for volunteers:

- Collection of *In Memoriam* information from various news sources
- Assisting with membership drives (especially among current employees)
- Newsletter Editor-review and edit articles for submission to designer for production of the newsletter
- Archivist
- Other ideas?

Return the form on page 11 or send an email to suaa.ui@gmail to volunteer your time or services.



Contact information:

SUAA-UIUC Chapter

346 Henry Administration Bldg. Urbana, IL 61801-3689

Chapter Email:

suaa.ui@gmail.com

Chapter Website:

www.suaa-ui.org

SUAA Website:

www.suaa.org

State Office State Universities Annuitants Association

217 East Monroe Steet Suite 100 Springfield, IL 62701 E-mail: suaa@suaa.org

SUAA Foundation

217 East Monroe Steet Suite 100 Springfield, IL 62701

E-mail: suaafoundation@gmail.com

SUAAction

PO Box 1770
Springfield, IL 62705
E-mail: suaaction@gmail.com

IN MEMORIAM

As a service to readers, *The Annuitant* publishes a listing of deceased employees and annuitants taken from *Inside Illinois* issues as well as from other print sources. The following listing gives the name, the date of death, and the age at date of death (when known) for those individuals whose death notices appeared between February 16, 2011 and August 18, 2011. Due to increased privacy restrictions, this list is becoming less comprehensive

In Memoriam continued from Page 8

Amdor, Patricia J., 64, 5/29/11 Anderson, Raymond, 79, 4/22/11 Anderson, Wendell G., 89, 2/23/11 Barringer, Larry A., 70, 3/16/11 Bateman, John J. "Jack", 80, 3/6/11 Bates, Melton C., 90, 4/22/11 Baumgaretner, Judy, 62, 7/5/11 Blum, Eleanor J., 102, 7/7/11 Buenting, Robert H., 82, 3/14/11 Carrington, Charles A., 91, 3/3/11 Carter, Clifford E., 86, 5/25/11 Chao, Bei-Tse, 92, 3/2/11 Chilton, Dorothy, 78, 2/28/11 Christiansen, Nancy A., 72, 5/3/11 Cope, Raymond R., 89, 6/26/11 Cornelius, Lewis J., 76, 7/25/11 Crawford, Dan P., 83, 6/14/11 Cunnington, Richard L., 76, 5/9/11 Dalheim, Eric L., 78, 4/18/11 DeVor, Jearnice A., 67, 5/18/11 DeVor, Richard E., 67, 7/26/11 Dilorio, Dorothy C., 83, 5/29/11 Drablos, Carroll J. W., 81, 6/6/11 Ellis Jack A., 82, 7/5/11 Fierke, William F., 71, 8/4/11 Funk, Rachel "Vernice", 86, 7/29/11 Glad, Beatrice "Betty", 82, 8/2/11 Goldhor, Herbert, 94, 3/29/11 Goodman, David G., 65, 7/25/11 Graebner, Norman A., 94, 5/10 Gray, Eva W., 81, 3/5/11 Grice, Delores J., 77, 8/8/11 Gronlund, Norman E., 90, 11/26/10 Herman, Sheryl L., 51, 7/11/11 Herthel, Anita K., 65, 5/4/11 Holshouser, Marion S., 89, 4/2/11 House, John M. IV, 57, 5/4/11 Hunter, George H., 93, 3/26/11 Johannsen, Robert W., 8/16/11 Killingsworth, Carolyn L., 69, 3/16/11 Kiningham, George W., 94, 6/12/11 Kling, Blair B., 82, 5/2/11 Krone, Henry V., 85, 6/19/11 Kunde, Carolyn A., 73, 3/11/11

Kurtz, Lester T., 96, 2/18/11 Lafenhagen, Louis L., 86, 6/7/11 Langebartel, Ray G., 89, 2/25/11 Liao, Jing, 56, 2/28/11 Litchford, Michael D., 38, 7/9/11 Lynch, Russell, 78, 2/15/11 Magyar, Gabriel, 96, 6/8/11 McCord, John H., 76, 5/18/11 Merrick, Mary E., 82, 5/14/11 Morrow, Dorothy M., 92, 6/17/11 Mosbarger, Frederick L., 60, 4/1/11 Nelson, Dale R., 76, 6/14/11 Nussear, Doris J., 81, 4/8/11 O'Bryan, Harold R. "Dick", 83, 2/23/11 O'Morchoe, Charles C., 79, 4/18/11 Parsons, Nina J., 74, 6/12/11 Peacock, Roy N., 81, 5/18/11 Peterson, Elwood S., 90, 5/5/11 Picciano, Mary F., 63, 8/29/11 Ponsler, James W. "Bud", 88, 3/16//11 Porter, George P., 86, 7/13/11 Probus, Ronald B., 64, 7/1/11 Rowland, Kendrith M., Sr., 83, 12/3/10 Satterthwaite, Cameron B., 90, 5/28/11 Sayles, Kathryn B., 87, 3/20/11 Schehr, Laurence R., 56, 6/30/11 Schoenfeld, Hanns-Martin W., 82, 2/24/11 Schreyer, Virginia, 98, 3/16/11 Snyder, Steven S., 47, 4/25/11 Spencer, Walter E., 54, 9/10 Stout, Glenn E., 91, 6/27/11 Thompson, Margaret M., 90, 5/4/11 Thorne, Marlowe D., 92, 2/17/11 Tippy, Paul H., 94, 4/27/11 Unfer, Edna J., 87, 8/12/11 Wachsman, Joseph T., 83, 7/10/11 Wade, Donald L., 81, 6/5/11 Waldron, Ruby B., 92, 3/6/11 Watson, Edna H., 91, 5/31/11 Weatherspoon, Alvin, 85, 5/11/11 Whitten, Dorothea S., 80, 8/8/11

Subscribing to "Inside Illinois"

Inside Illinois, a newspaper prepared by the UIUC campus, is generally published twice a month. It is distributed free to faculty, staff and students on the UIUC campus. It can also be mailed to UIUC annuitants who are SUAA members. This service is intended to meet the needs of annuitants who are interested in campus news and happenings. There is now no charge for this service as long as SUAA membership dues are kept current. Please note that Inside Illinois issues are mailed via bulk mail, and thus the newspaper is often received a week or longer after being issued.

SUAA members receiving a home subscription to *Inside Illinois* will continue to receive a complimentary subscription as long as they keep the UIUC Chapter informed of their correct addresses and as long as Chapter resources allow. Those SUAA members who are not receiving a mailed copy and would like to do so should complete the Initial Subscription Form below and mail the form to the SUAA UIUC Chapter address on the form. *If a form is received from a person who is not a SUAA member, the subscription will not be entered.* A few members have indicated that they wish to cancel their subscriptions. To do so, email suaa.ui@gmail.com.

s form for an initial sub the form is received a	oscription to <i>Inside Illinois</i> . A new sub and continues as long as SUAA memb	oscription begins as soon as ership dues are kept current.
(Last)	(First)	(M.I.)
(Number)	(Street Name)	(Apt. #)
(City)	(State)	(Full 9 digit Zip Code)
Email address)		
	form for an initial sulthe form is received a form to: SUAA-UIUC Chast) (Number) (City)	(Number) (Street Name) (City) (State)

Please send us your suggestions as to issues we should be addressing or actions we should be taking.
-
If you would like to be contacted about how you can become more involved in the activities of the Chapter, please check here
If there is a particular area in which you are interested, please list that here
If your name or address has changed, please let us know.
Name, Address & Email (optional unless you have moved, responded to Q2 or posed a question requiring a response)
Please return to: University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign SUAA-UIUC Chapter 364 Henry Administration Building, MC-346 506 S. Wright St. Urbana, IL 61801-3689

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign SUAA-UIUC Chapter 364 Henry Administration Building, MC-346 506 S. Wright St. Urbana, IL 61801-3689

US POSTAGE
PAID
PERMIT NO. 75
CHAMPAIGN, IL

Non-Profit Org.

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED